
Hello! 

You are receiving this email because you are a member of the Swedish Union of Tenants and 

belong to Western Sweden. 

We would like you to participate in our survey, which addresses current topics such as 

renovations, queue systems, conversions, safety in your housing area, and building 

regulations. By sharing your opinions and experiences, you help the Swedish Union of 

Tenants continue working on issues that matter to you as a tenant. The results of the survey 

will be presented later this year as a report on our website. 

How to participate 
Click on the link in the email to answer the questions. For the best experience, we recommend 

completing the survey on a computer rather than on a mobile device. The survey is available 

in English. 

The survey takes about 10–15 minutes to complete. The deadline for submitting responses is 

November 10th. 

Your feedback is important. 
Participation in the survey is voluntary, but we hope you will take part and contribute with 

your opinions. 

All your responses are anonymous, and we will handle your answers confidentially. You can 

read more on our website about how your personal data is processed. 

Thank you in advance! 

 

Best regards,  

The Swedish Union of Tenants, Western Sweden, on behalf of Emma Johansson and Jenny 

Juthstrand, Analysts. 

 

Do you have any questions?  
Please contact us at analys.vast@hyresgastforeningen.se or call us at 0771-443 443 and ask 

for Emma Johansson or Jenny Juthstrand. 
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